26 November 2024

Dear Grower

Cessation of Harvesting & Crushing — Clause 6.5 of the Cane Supply Agreement (CSA)

Based on an expected final crush of 1.82 million tonnes, forecast factory throughputs, no further rain
disruptions and planned transfers between mill areas, harvesting in the Inkerman Mill area is currently
expected to finish on Tuesday 10 December 2024.

All cane is to be delivered to the siding by 4pm on this date.

This date will be reviewed regularly and any changes will be advertised through Wilmar Sugar and
Renewables’ GrowerWeb and the weekly production report on our website and in the local media.

All growers are asked to check that the estimate of cane remaining on each of their blocks is current.
Any changes are to be made available to your logistics officer.

On behalf of our team | would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts throughout the
2024 season.

Yours faithfully

John Tait
Burdekin Cane Supply Manager



